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paperback. Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a>er the shipment.Paperback. Pub date: 2012 09 Pages: 246 Language: Chinese Publisher: Central
University for Nationalities Publishing House in China's rich tourism resources. the mountain village because of
its special geographical features and strong local characteristics. more and more People as a tourist
destination. Yesanguan is an ancient township in western Hubei land. not only has a long history and culture
and a strong Tujia culture and customs. and the cool mountain climate and other natural conditions are
unique. Located in the Wuling Mountain. before the opening of the two-way. its tourism development has been
greatly restricted. Today. transportation is convenient. highlighting the advantages of geography. western
Hubei ecological and cultural tourism circle is an important node. tourism development is faced with great
opportunities and challenges. The township Social Development Research Series. the mountain village Tourism
Development: Davos wild three-level first expounded the theory and case of the mountain village tourism
practice. select a wild three towns several famous Tourism township made the correlation analysis and lessons
learned. Wild three towns physical geography. socio-economic. urban construction and characteristics of
industrial outlined; according yesanguan the geographical characteristics and field research data. natural
yesanguan and humanities and engineering landscape travel resources made system description and a
summary of its tourism resources and evaluation; On this basis. combined with the background and current
status of the wild three towns tourism development. and sketched out yesanguan the overall structure of the
tourism development strategy. strategic Planning. Design and development orientation. Finally. yesanguan
space layout and infrastructure planning. elaboration and its construction and management of the tourist area
security system. Contents: Introduction. Background. purpose and meaning. Research In Motion the first
chapter of the mountain village tourism-related...
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